
 
Susanne Gaddis, Ph.D. 
118 Pinoak Court 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 
 
Dear Ms. Gaddis, 
 
On behalf of the UNC Health Care System Administrative Professionals Conference Committee, 
we would like to extend our deepest appreciation.  Thanks to your support, the Administrative 
Professionals’ Conference was a great success! 
 
This year, 160 administrative professionals from throughout the Health Care System were able to 
participate during the two-day event.  Everyone had a great time and the evaluations were 
excellent.  Here are some of the comments: 
Susanne Gaddis: 
 Was excellent 
 Made me want to change the way I think 
 Content was very entertaining and very useful, positive motivation for self 
 Awesome 
 Energetic, enthusiastic, uplifting, inspiring 
I have had numerous people stop me in the hallways with very positive feedback.  Many of our 
participants asked to have you come back and speak at our conference again next year.  We look 
forward to your continued support of the Administrative Professionals’ Conference. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rita Patton 
Chair Person 
Administrative Professionals Conference Committee 
UNC Healthcare Systems 


